PEDRO MENENDEZ HIGH SCHOOL
SAC MINUTES

April 17, 2012

Dr. Carmichael and Jonathan Higgins welcomed members and guests. In attendance were: Dr.
Carmichael, Jonathan Higgins, Martha Fulford, Leslie Bendt, Gaye Costeria, Ronald Mott, and
Debbie Drozd.

Dr. Carmichael talked about iObsevation, and evaluations. Also spoke of EOC Exams. Biology
and Geometry scores are 30% of final grade. For Algebra, students will fail the course if they do
not pass the exam.

When FCAT grades come in, they will determine the VAM scores for teachers and
administrators.

Master Schedule: Students check off what they want and policy drives this, over four million
with FTE from last year, we are projecting for next year.

Khan Academy — Khanacademy.org, free resources and videos. Great for families and teachers.
You will need to update adobe flash and test prep.

SAC Surveys are open till the 3™ of May. Smart — QR Codes for student and parent surveys @
parent pick up. Students will then be allowed to take the surveys in classrooms.

Calendar Updates: This week, Mr. Herx passing. We had counselors. Funeral/Viewing is
Wednesday, from 4 p.m., Service is at Anastasia Catholic Church.

FCAT Makeups are Thursday and Friday.

Miss Menendez is Thursday @ six p.m.

Grad Bash on Friday. Students must attend school. Buses leave school @ 2:00p.m.

Relay for life is the 26™.

Gamble Rodgers is the 26 or the 27?

Prom is Saturday, May 12, 2012, 8 p.m. to Midnight, at the River House.

Yearbook in two weeks.

May 15™ is the next SAC meeting.

Senior CPR training on May 15, 2012

Senior Awards the 22"

Next meeting, we will bring up Survey results.

Dr. Carmichael closed, Mrs. Bendt second the motion.

Everyone was thanked.



